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Dear Panda Families, 

It is with great excitement and a deep sense of honor that I reintroduce myself as the new 
principal of Kemp Primary. I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity to continue supporting 
this amazing school community, and I look forward to partnering with you to support every 
student’s academic, social, and emotional growth. 

With 25 years of experience in education—serving as a teacher, instructional leader, assistant 
principal, and most recently as principal—I have remained committed to fostering a safe, 
inclusive, and high-achieving learning environment. My passion lies in building strong 
relationships, empowering educators, and ensuring that every child is seen, heard, and supported. 

As we begin this journey together, my priority is to listen, learn, and lead with purpose. I look 
forward to getting to know each of you—our students, families, and staff—and working 
collaboratively to continue the legacy of excellence that Kemp Primary is known for. 

Please stay tuned for upcoming opportunities to meet and connect, including our back-to-school 
events, Open House, and School Events. My door is always open, and I welcome your thoughts, 
questions, and ideas. 

Let’s make this school year one of purpose, partnership, and progress. 

With excitement and gratitude, 

Joy Duncan Harris 

Principal 

Kemp Primary School 

 

 


